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Docket / License: 50-289/DPR-50

Mr. T. Gary Broughton
Vice President and Director, '1MI
GPU Nuclear Corporation
Three Mile Island Nuclear Station
Post Office Box 480
Middletown, PA 17057-0191

Deal Mr. Broughton:

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50-289/94-09

This letter transmits the findings of the resident safety inspection conducted by Ms. M.
Evans and Mr. D. Beaulieu from May 17,1994 - June 27,1994, at the Three Mile Island
Nuclear Station Unit 1. The inspection consisted of document reviews, personnel interviews
and observations of activities important to the health and safety of the public. The inspectors
discussed the findings with you and other members of your staff at the conclusion of the
inspection. Inspector observations during this report period indicate that activities were
conducted safely and conservatively.

Overall, your on-site response during the Annual Emergency Preparedness Exercise was
acceptable. However, the approximately one hour delay in recogmzing that plant conditions
warranted upgrading the emergency classification to an Alert is considered to be a significant
weakness. One of the primary objectives of an exercise is to demonstrate the ability of
control room persormel to recognize (by plant simulator indications) that emergency action
levels have been reached and implement the emergency plan.

This report discusses a violation which is not being cited because our review found that this
issue was promptly raised to management attention, was of low safety significance, and was
followed up with prompt and effective corrective actions. A worker who was
decontaminating piping failed to meet the Radiation Work Permit protective clothing
requirements when she treated an area as decontaminated before it was radiologically
surveyed and released by a Radiological Controls Technician. Our decision to not cite this
item is based on the NRC enforcement policy goal of encouraging licensees to aggressively
and thoroughly pursue self-identification and correction of problems.
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In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter and
its enclosure will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room. We appreciate your
cooperation.

.

Sincerely,

Jacque P. Durr, Chief -

Projects Branch No. 4
Division of Reactor Projects

>

Enclosure: NRC Inspection Report No. 50-289/94-09

cc w/ encl:
M. J. Ross, Director, Operations and Maintenance
J. C. Fornicola, Director, Licensing and Regulatory Affairs
J. S. Wetmore, Manager, TMI Licensing Department
E. L. Blake, Shaw, Pittman, Potts and Trowbridge (Legal Counsel for GPUN)
TMI-Alert (TMIA)
K.. Abraham, PAO (22) SALP, AIT & Special Reports and (2) All Inspection Reports
Public Document Room (PDR)
Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector
Commonwealth of Pennsylvania
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bec w/ encl:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
J. Rogge, DRP

bec w/ encl (VIA E-MAIL):
W. Dean, OEDO
J. Stolz, PD I-4, NRR
R. Hernan, PD I-4, NRR
M. Shannon, NRR/ILPB
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